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10

th
 June 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

 

 

In the final two weeks of this term, our pupils will be concentrating on developing their skills for 

learning, life and work. We will put in place a timetable from 14
th

 June – 25
th

 June which will focus on 

areas such as Health and Wellbeing, Numeracy, Literacy and Employability skills, among others. We hope 

that these lessons will be an enjoyable and worthwhile focus for the rest of the summer term. 

 

There will also be the opportunity for any pupil who has not fully completed their coursework to do so.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions about these arrangements.  

 

I would like to wish you a happy and restful summer break when it comes. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicola da Silva 

Principal Teacher CB@DCHS 
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